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September 29, 2021 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council       202102841 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

Subject: Ordinance – Cincinnati Fire Department Carbon Monoxide 

Detector In-Kind Donation 

Attached is an Ordinance captioned: 

AUTHORIZING the City Manager to accept an in-kind donation from 

the Candace Bates State Farm Agency of 25 carbon monoxide units 

valued at up to $500 for use by the Cincinnati Fire Department. 

 

Approval of this Ordinance authorizes the City Manager to accept an in-kind 

donation from the Candace Bates State Farm Agency of equipment valued at up to 

$500 for use by Cincinnati Fire Department. 

 

The Candace Bates State Farm Agency has offered to donate equipment, including 

25 carbon monoxide detectors, to the Cincinnati Fire Department to be used for fire 

prevention efforts.  

 

This donation does not require additional FTE or matching funds. 

 

This Ordinance is in accordance with the “Sustain” goal to “manage our financial 

resources” as described on page 199 of Plan Cincinnati (2012). 

 

The Administration recommends passage of this Ordinance. 

 

 

cc: Andrew M. Dudas, Budget Director 

 Karen Alder, Finance Director 
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